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Welcome to 

Central Elementary School  

  

We are the Central Cyclones 
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Safe Arrival   

What elementary school families need to know   

 

With SafeArrival, families report a student absence in one of 3 ways:   
  

1. Use the SafeArrival website, go.schoolmessenger.ca    
The first time you use the website, select Sign Up to create your account. 
Select Attendance then Report an Absence.   

2. Using your mobile device, download and install the SchoolMessenger app 
from the Apple App Store or Google Play Store (or from links at 
go.schoolmessenger.ca). The first time you use the app, select Sign Up to 
create your account. Select Attendance then Report an Absence.   

3. Call toll-free 1-844-506-4350 to report an absence using the automated 
phone system. Using this method does not require setting up an account.   

  
These options are available 24 hours/day, seven days a week. You can report a 
future absence at any time.   
  
What’s unique for families of elementary school students?   
  
Notice – Elementary school families will be notified by the automated notification 
system when their child is absent without an explanation.   
  
Explain – The system will attempt to contact families' multiple times until parents 
confirm and explain the absence. If a designated contact can’t be reached, school 
staff will follow up.   
  
Report – As always, parents are expected to report absences as soon as possible – 
and then you will not receive notification about unexplained absences.   
  
Questions – If you have questions, please speak with your school office or 
principal.   
Find more resources on Safe Arrival at bit.ly/safearrivalHWDSB and on your 
school’s website.  
 

 



 



 

 

 



  

Please go to this link for Parent Portal  

https://ps.hwdsb.on.ca/public/home.html   

In Parent Portal, you can connect to your child’s school online, anytime, anywhere. 

Available in the following languages: English, French, Spanish, Arabic, Urdu, 

Punjabi, Simplified Chinese, and Serbian.  

You can do the following:  

• Each year parents are encouraged to complete school and board forms 

online (Media Consent, 2nd nutrition break dismissal for grades 7 & 8 and 

Human Development & Sexual Health exemption). Please do this as soon as 

possible.  

• Update any information that needs to be corrected  

• Report an absence from school  

• Pay for school items or events using School Cash Online  

• Find transportation information  

• Communicate with your child’s teacher  

• View your school’s website and more!  

•   

New in 2021-22!  

School Bulletin is a new feature being used by some HWDSB schools to share 

announcements, reminders and other news with families. Unlike the school website, 

this is a private space for families and students to receive information. You can 

find this on the left-side column of the Parent Portal.   
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